
From: Wesley Lawrence <wlawrence1996@gmail.com>
Date: October 7, 2022 at 2:45:53 PM MDT
To: City Clerk <CClerk-1@elpasotexas.gov>
Subject: Please Remove me as Treasurer for David Jones District 1

﻿

You don't often get email from wlawrence1996@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of El Paso. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe. If suspicious, use Phish Alert or forward to SpamReport@elpasotexas.gov.

Good Afternoon, 

I am writing to ask that you please remove me as treasurer from the David Jones
For District 1 Campaign. I am no longer able to serve as his treasurer due to the
by-laws of one of the organizations that I serve on. 

Your Friend and Ally,

Wesley A Lawrence
SD-29 Committeeman | Texas Democratic Party 
Stonewalls Democrats of El Paso | President
El Paso Young Democrats | President
PCT Chair PCT 195
(Mobile): (915) 494-3226 
(EM): wlawrence1996@gmail.com
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